
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
May 22, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
For the Quarterly Reports package sent May 15, 2017 in accordance with the rules and 
regulations governing accounting for public service companies, Puget Sound Energy included a 
Microsoft Excel report presenting Sales of Gas activity for the Quarter ending March 31, 2017.  
The third and fourth worksheets of that report contained Sales of Electricity activity for the 
month and twelve months ended March 31, 2017 in error. 
 
Attached with this filing, please find a revised Sales of Gas Report with the corrected Sales of 
Gas data for the month and twelve months ended March 31, 2017.   
  
Please contact me at (425) 456-2105 should you have any questions. 
 

Regards, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Manager of Revenue Requirement 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 
susan.free@pse.com 

 
 
Enclosure 
Cc: Thomas Schooley Assistant Director, Energy Regulation 
Attachments; 
Q1 2017 Sales of Gas Report Revised 
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Puget Sound Energy
P.O.Box 97034
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